
MRRA Board meeting, Tuesday, October 4, 2022, 6PM, Zoom 

Attendees: Liz Albert, Bob Bowen, Andy Hutchinson, Chur Masors, Matt O’Brien, Mark 
Romanowsky, Karen Scammell, Dottie Semonian.  
Guests:  Dennis McCarthy 
 

Motion to approve September minutes from KarenS, 2nd BobB.  Passed unanimously. 

Talked briefly about the TRR at the beginning of the meeting.  First feedback positive of the regatta.   
 
Thank you to Jess and LRRA friends for a well executed and safe regatta.   
 
Request to have the TRR board speak at the next club meeting.  
 
We received a request from a non-member through MattO’B to borrow one of the MRRA launches to 
collect water samples from the river during a rainstorm.  Since both launches are currently not 
operating, we are not able to honor this request.  Launch maintenance under the purview of the 
Equipment Committee.  BobB and AndyH will arrange to swap one of the spare motors with the one 
currently on the Wakeless.   Take motors from both boats for repair over the winter.  Need to find an 
authorized Honda repair shop.  Maybe Nashua Marine? 

Club shells that have been tagged for repair should not appear in the drop down list.  It’s on Carl’s to-do 
list. 

Dennis McCarthy – boathouse site update.  Dennis recently met with Lowell City Manager and Assistant 
Manager.   Monies have been approved for an appraisal ($9000) and survey ($15,000).  Appraisal and 
survey are needed for the RFP.  Lowell wants to sell the land.  MRRA needs to have a presence in the 
process.  Call for volunteers to reseat a Boathouse Site Committee.  MattO’B and MarkR volunteered.  
Will ask Dennis to continue on. 

Agreed to allow KC Lumbard (LHS) to use 2 2x’s at NH Championships. 

It’s time to start working on club Nominations. 

BobB has written a revised rack policy.  Needs more discussion.  Not ready to present to membership at 
this point. 


